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10 November 2015

Cllr Phil Davies

Leader, Wirral Council

[home address]

Dear Cllr Davies, 


Audit of Wirral Council’s Pedestrian Safety Performance
I was very pleased to read in Wirral Council’s 2020 Vision that the Council will make it a priority that 


“the most vulnerable among us are safe, and feel safe”

and that the aim is 


“to be the best Council in the country”.  

I am writing to you because of my concerns that regarding the safety of Wirral pedestrians, the most vulnerable among us are not safe, and do not feel safe, and that Wirral Council is currently a long way from being the best council in the country.  

I have set out my concerns in the enclosed document.  I have designated it a draft document as I am very willing to correct it if there are errors or omissions, or if the judgements are unfair.  

Please could you let me know if you feel that there are any errors or omissions in the document that need to be corrected, or if you feel that any of the judgements are unfair and need to be changed, or indeed if you feel that the document is fair and accurate.  

I am intending to circulate a final version of the Audit in six weeks time.  

Yours sincerely

Ian Campbell MD

The document is also available online at http://www.pedestriansafety.org.uk/wirral_council_audit.html

[Other recipients were sent similar letters.]

